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1. The CHAIR, page 6 

Question Asked: 
The CHAIR: Ms Taylor, has Bass Coast done any quantification of the 
amount of estimated cost of adaptation?  
Donna TAYLOR: Council has through each of our five asset management 
plans applied a climate lens. What that lens looks like is different by asset 
class. I would be happy to supply that information to the committee.  
The CHAIR: That would be good if you could provide that information on 
notice. That will be very helpful. 

Response:  

The current annual allocation in Council’s Long Term Financial Plan for 
renewal in 2025/26 is $13.076,800.  Through development of our asset 
management plans Council have identified that an additional $1,640,100 
would be required to respond to climate risks within each asset class.  
These additional costs are a combination of additional modelling work 
related to drainage, changes to materials types and construction methods.  

 


